
Saturday - November 2 

4:00 pm      Worship & Holy Communion 
Mites Collection at 4:00 pm worship 

Sunday - November 3 

9:15 am Sunday School / Adult Bible Study 
10:30 am    Worship & Holy Communion 
Mites Collection at 10:30 am worship 

6:30 pm      BSA Drum Group 
Tuesday - November 5 

7:00 pm      Board of Elders Meeting 
7:00 pm      Board of Trustees Meeting 

Wednesday - November 6 
10:00 am      Bible Study 

Friday - November 8 

5:30 pm      Little Zion Barnyard Dance  

Saturday - November 9 
4:00 pm      Worship 

Sunday - November 10 

9:15 am Sunday School / Adult Bible Study 
10:30 am    Worship 
6:30 pm      BSA Drum Group 

Hosts needed for 

“Coffee and” 

Upcoming dates include  
Nov. 24  & Dec. 8 

   “Coffee And”  is an excellent way to 
promote fellowship - that is, shared 
participation within the community, an 
opportunity to support each other in our 
walk with Christ; the benefits are the 
love and support we receive from oth-
ers. 

    Keep it simple--this is not meant to 
be a meal but a time to visit with each 
other after Service.  It is the perfect op-
portunity to invite the visitor sitting near 
you to join us and introduce them to 
others.  

   Please check the sign up sheet and 
add your name to an open date or two!  
Dates are flexible if you have a special 
occasion in mind.  

+   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +  

All Saints’ Day (Observed) 
November 2 & 3, 2024 

+   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +   +  

QR Link to 

Church Website 

“Shining Examples of God’s love for all people.” 



   Altar Flowers & Eternal Lights 

Thank you to everyone who has 
already submitted the info for 
your date(s).  Please submit 
your envelope with the dedica-
tion information at least 2 
weeks before your  chosen date.  

   Please note: some “special request” flow-
ers may result in an additional charge. 

Altar Flowers 
Nov. 9/10  Wendy & Sean Flynn 

Nov. 16/17 Candace Buck 
 

Eternal Lights 
Nov. 9/10  Joe & Shirley Barillaro 

Nov. 16/17 Deb Moro 

MITES COLLECTION  

THIS WEEKEND 

The monthly collection for Mites 
is THIS WEEKEND. Checks and 
paper money are always wel-
come! Look for the big white and 
purple box, and please be as gen-
erous as you can.  Even a small 
amount can make a big impact in 
someone else’s life.  

Please 

Feed Me 

 

 

Prayer Requests from Last Weekend 

 

• We continue to pray for those who have requested our prayers: Cathy, Amy and 
Kim; Arlene and Sarah; Darrel, Sally and Paul; Ron and Carol; George Vessichio; 
Linda Ruland, who is now under hospice care; Bill; Esther; Pete Kennedy, Claire 
Chamberlain, Janice, Donna, and Amy Haupt Shorb. 

• We also pray for Maria Stockman, and Maxine Leiler at home, both receiving 
hospice care; and Walter Hansted, following surgery. 

• For Aleberta DeMatties, recovering from a stroke. Please Support Our Wonderful Preschool! 

We completely understand that there never is enough money  
to support all the important causes that need it.   

These programs make supporting our school  
and religious education easy.   

MCM Ship to Home Fundraiser:    Starts November 4th through 18th.  Delivery of all items is 
guaranteed by December 18th.   Items include   popcorn, beef jerky, coffee, cookies, nuts, 
goat milk soap, and much more.  All proceeds of this fundraiser are for social/emotional 
and religious materials.   Items on the wish list include books, flannel board stories, emo-
tion games/puppets, games, and curriculum enhancements.  Look for order forms on the 
bulletin board in the lobby.  

Raise Right Gift Card Fundraiser:   We are excited to announce a year-long fundraising 
campaign.   The funds raised will help offset family events and special days as well as re-
place educational materials.    If you purchase a gift card (physical or e-card) for a set 
amount, you are only charged that amount, but the school makes money through a rebate.  
The amount varies from card (company) to card (company) and there are specials offered 
throughout the year.   It will not cost you anything!   If you buy a grocery gift card for $50, 
you can use it to buy your groceries totaling $50.   The nice part is the school earns a per-
centage as a fundraiser.  Easy and helpful!  

I would like to thank all the Zion women who gave of their time to 
make the burp cloths, and to all who donated supplies for this pro-
ject. I also appreciate Pastor’s blessing of the burp cloths that will 
be given to the Birthright newborns. Many hands working together 
made 97 burp cloths which is absolutely amazing! Thanks again for 
your generosity and kindness for these little ones. 

Karen Perzanowski,  
Operations Manager 
Birthright of Meriden 


